16 /12/2016

Dewhurst St. Mary News

http://www.dewhurst.herts.sch.uk

Reminders

Dates for your diary:

Christmas Dinner: Mon 19th Dec 2016

Christingle Service : Wed 21st Dec 2016 @ St Marys Church 9.30 Christmas Break :Thurs 22nd Dec 2016 - Wed 4th Jan 2017:

1st Day of Spring Term: Thurs, 5th Jan 2017

Inset Day: Fri, 10th February 2017

SCHOOL VALUE

Next week's value will be linked to:

'CONFIDENCE'

Attendance

For week ending 09/12/2016:

Rec 89.29 %

 Yr 1 96.00 %
 TARGET 97%

 Yr 2 96.30 %
 WELL DONE

 Yr 3 92.00 %
 YR4

Yr 4 99.31% Yr 5 96.43% Yr 6 91.38%

The class doors are open at 8.45am and close at 8.55am. If you arrive after this time, please go to the office for a late registration.

We have 52 registered lates this week and unfortunately a total of 507 minutes of learning time has already been missed.

Newsflash

Performances

What a week! Brilliant performances from everyone from Reception right through to Year 6. Well done children and a very big thank you to all the staff who have worked incredibly hard to ensure the performances were enjoyable and successful.

Thank you all so much for your very kind contributions to the Haven House Hospice collection and I am delighted to say we have raised £450.00.

Parties

The children will be having their Christmas parties next week and will be able to wear party/Christmas attire. In response to Parents Voice regarding school organising too many charity events, as we have already had fund raising events and collections this term we will leave wearing Christmas jumpers till next year, although they can of course be worn for the parties.

Staffing

We are delighted to welcome back Mrs Woodward from Maternity Leave and a warm welcome to Miss Meale who joins us in January as the Year 5 teacher. I am sure you will join us in congratulating Miss Bunnett who is expecting her second baby and will commence her Maternity Leave in February.

Christingle

Please do join us in church next Wednesday at 9.30am for our Christingle service.

Dinner money

Please ensure that any outstanding dinner money is received by the school office by the morning of **Monday 19th December**, as banking and all financial returns need to be completed by the end of the school day.